
NEW STUDY ON  
LIVING WITH A  
LIFE-LIMITING ILLNESS:  
ACCESS TO CARE  
AND RELATED EXPERIENCES  

CALLING ALL PATIENTS  
AND UNPAID CAREGIVERS

Statistics Canada has consulted with Health Canada, the 
Canadian Institute for Health Information, and the Public 
Health Agency of Canada to conduct a new national study  
on Living with a Life-limiting Illness: Access to Care and 
Related Experiences (LLLI-ACRE).

HOW TO PARTICIPATE 

Access the questionnaire online here:
www.statcan.gc.ca/LLLI-ACRE

Thank you for sharing your experience!

SHARE  
YOUR CARE 

EXPERIENCE! 
Your unique story will help 

shed light on the needs  
of people living with a  

life-limiting illness  
and their unpaid  

caregivers.   

Why your 
participation matters

Results from this questionnaire may 
be used by policy makers, health 
organizations, research teams and 
the general public to assess the 
availability, accessibility, utilization 
and satisfaction with care services. 
In addition, they may also be used to 
help develop and improve programs 
and policies that meet the diverse 
needs of Canadians living with life-
limiting illnesses.

All information collected is kept 

This important new study on living with a life-limiting illness is now live from 
October 8, 2024 to January 31, 2025  and aims to better understand the physical, 
social and emotional needs and experiences of individuals with life-limiting 
illnesses and their unpaid caregivers.   

• Care needs
• Challenges accessing care
• Experiences with services 

 How you can help

Collectively, we can create a more informed and supportive future for you as 
patients and unpaid caregivers. 

Please help us by participating in Statistics Canada’s study for those living 
with a life-limiting illness.

www.statcan.gc.ca/LLLI-ACRE

